
 

St. Agnes Parish             

102 1st St East        

Hunter, ND 58048             

701-874-2226 

Mass Schedule:                             

Odd Months:  8:30 am Sunday                               

Even months:  11:00 am  Sunday 

 Sacrament of Reconciliation: Before early 

Mass. 

Parish Council:  

DRE:  Michelle  Thompson                                                            

Lay Directors: Conray 

Griesbach, Ken Hubbard 

Council Members: Kristin 

Olstad, Bryon Mitzel 

Christian Women: Sheila 

Sherritt                                            

Liturgy Committee: Jill Moore 

Stewardship 10-13-18 

Adult $260.00 

Children $6.00 

Plate $20.00 

  

Total $286.00 Liturgy Schedule   

Keep in your prayers:  Barb West, John Hocking, Georgine Melander, Brenda Albert, Duane Dickson, Travis Rings, Bev Iwen, Chris Dunn, 

Margaret Gunderson, Jacob Lako, Randy Moen. Margaret Gunderson, Jacob Lako, Randy Moen.        

We are in need of individuals willing to serve as sacristan, setting up for Mass. Please let Father know if you 

can help with this activity. There will be a signup calendar in the Sacristy.  

Upcoming area dinners: See posters in entry for more information.                        
October 28: Herby Lutheran, rural Argusville, free will meatball dinner. Funds will go to a new furnace.                          
November 4: St. Leo’s, Casselton, roast beef dinner, take outs available, cash raffle, country store, etc. 

Please check the table in the entry for items that may be yours. These are things found while getting ready for the fall 
dinner and they need to return to their homes. Thanks!! 

If you want to make any duty changes (readers, cross bearers, etc.) let Lois know in the next few weeks, as the new planner will be 

out the first of December (Advent)  701-874-2144 or lois_ewertz@hotmail.com 

Please check the breakfast schedule in the bulletin as it will not match our planner until December when the 

new planner comes out. For even months (11:00 mass) one family will be asked to furnish for the time before 

Mass when  the children are in class. There will also be bread, jelly and a toaster available for those Sundays. 

  Sunday, October 21st              
29thSunday in Ordinary Time 

Sunday, October 28th              
30th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sunday, November 4th            
31st Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Lector Sharon Jill Lesly 

Communion Ministers Conray/Charlet Margaret/Jill Stephen/Michelle 

Servers Jonah/Emma Brandon/Eve Hunter/Miles 
  

Cross Bearer Micah Raymond Noah 

Greeters/Offering Leah/Ken Bryon/Connie Jill/Roger 

Breakfast   Scott/Katie Ken/Lois, Linda, Ashley 

CCD 
  

Classes do not meet  Classes meet Classes meet 

Thanks to all who helped in any way to make a fall dinner a success again this year. Final totals, etc. will be availa-

ble soon as paper work is completed. 

Holy Fathers Prayer Intentions for October—The Mission of Religious: 
That consecrated religious men and women may bestir themselves, and be present among the poor, 
the marginalized, and those who have no voice.  

October 21, 2018 

Twenty-Ninth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Our  Lady of Peace 

846 5th St SE 

Mayville, ND 58257 

701-788-3234 

Mass: 5:00 PM Saturday,  

8:30 AM Sunday 

Father Philip Chacko 

 Cell phone: 701-278-5756 

 E-Mail: Philip.chacko@fargodiocese.org 

Rectory & Parish Office: 

 E-Mail: catholic@gra.midco.net 

 Phone: 701-788-3234 

 Website: Olp-stagnes.org 

Reconciliation Schedule: 

 OLP-Before 5:00 Saturday Mass 

 St. Agnes-before 8:30 Sunday Mass 

 By appointment 

Eucharistic Liturgy Mass Schedule 

OLP Daily Mass:  Tues-Thurs 9:00 AM 

                    Fri-9:30AM at Luther Memorial Home 

Weekend Masses 

  OLP - 5:00 PM Saturday 

              8:30 AM  Sunday even months 

            11:00 AM  Sunday odd months 

Office Hours: 

 Father Chacko - Tues-Thurs - 9:00 - 11:30 AM 

  Fri - 2:00-5:00 PM 

 Parish Secretary –Mon & Fri –9:00 AM –1:00 PM 

  Tues-Thurs - 10:00 AM-2:00 PM 

Stewardship Moments: ““For the Son of Man did not come to be served, but to serve and to give his 
life as a ransom for many.”  (MARK 10:45) 
If you held a mirror up to your life, would it reflect God’s love and mercy?  If you are struggling with 
this, try changing your attitude from “I want more” to “thank you God for everything you have given 
me, I have enough to share”.  This change in perspective will bring you joy through service to others. 

Bulletin Deadline - 6:00 PM Wednesday 

Holy Day of Obligation  

All Saint’s Day Masses:  November 1, 2018 

St. Agnes: 5:00 PM    Our Lady of Peace: 7:00 PM  

Today’s Word of God:  The Son of Man did 

not come to be served but to serve and 

to give his life as a ransom for many. 



 
OLP Stewardship 

Oct. 14,  2018 

Adult Env. 2031.00 

Child Env. 20.00 

Plate 98.31 

Votive 18.50 

St. Ann’s 25.00 

Building  

Fund 

25.00 

Catholic 

Charities 

107.00 

Disaster 

Relief 

355.00 

Total 

$2,679.81 

From the Pastor 

Dear Our Lady of Peace Parishioners 
It is two months that I am here in Mayville as your pastor. I am very glad to see the smile on your face when we 

meet in the church either before Mass or after Mass. Thank you very much for your love and welcoming words. To 

tell you the truth I love to be here. You are so awesome people. It was difficult for me to come away from 

Lidgerwood but now I am glad that I am here with you. Thank you so much for your generosity. I wish I would know 

everyone by name and even visit your homes. Please call me at my cell phone if you need any service from me or 

you can also text to me. 

I also take this time to share with you what is going on in our parish and some of the needs of the parish and your 

support to meet those needs. As you all know even before I came our rectory had to make some updates for the 

new pastor appointed here. It costed the parish about $24,461.47 for those updates. After my coming I had to do 

some more updates in the rectory like acquiring a new bed for me, a new counter top in the kitchen and new 

bathroom floors. So, it will add another extra expense of $3500.00 to the total expenses in the rectory. Also, I had 

to spent $1450.00 for extra lighting in and around the church and tree removal and trimming in the past week.  We 

met all these expenses from the reserve fund in the diocese and the reserve fund is almost ran short.  

There is also another proposal to install a starter for the pump for the geothermal unit in the church costing 

another $1650 which the finance council decided to wait some more time as we haven’t got enough fund.  Also, 

there is a proposal to have a holy water tank in the church, which will cost $650.00. 

We must seriously think about to have some fund-raising activities in the parish to raise the reserve fund to meet 

the emergencies in the future. I hope our finance committee members can come forward with some ideas for 

raising funds in the coming months. I also request all parishioners who can afford, seriously consider making one-

time donation towards the needs of the parish to build our parish financially strong. I hate to make financial 

appeal and disturb your peace. But considering the needs of the parish I am bound to do it.  Thank 

you all and God bless you.                                                                                                             -Fr. Chacko 
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      MASS INTENTION READINGS PSALM GOSPEL 

10/22 MON OLP NO MASS  EPH 2:1-10 100 LK 12:13-21 

10/23 TUES OLP 9:00 AM  

EPH  2:12-

22 85 LK 12:35-38 

10/24 WED OLP 9:00 AM  EPH 3:2-12 17 LK 12:39-48 

10/25 THURS OLP 9:00 AM  
EPH 3:14-

21 
33 LK 12:49-53 

10/26 FRI LMH 9:30 AM 
 

EPH 4:1-6 24 LK 12:54-59 

10/27 SAT OLP 5:00 PM  EPH 4:7-16 122 LK 13:1-9 

10/28 SUN 

OLP 

ST. AGNES 

 

8:30AM 

11:00AM 

 

PRO POPULO 
JER 31:7-9 126 MK 10:46-52 

We would like feedback on the preferred time for Christmas Eve Mass.  The choices are 

5:00 pm or Midnight Mass.  Christmas Day Mass will still be at 8:30am. Please text (701-278-5766) or e-mail 

(catholic@gra.midco.net) Father Philip with either a 5:00 or Midnight response by November 4th!  Thank you! 

Date Sacristan Lector E. Minister Server 1&2 Cross  Ushers Gifts Greeters 

10/20 P Sedler Jillian 
Gauderman 

L Scallon 
M Reiter 

Derrick & 
Kylie 

Carpenter 

Volunteer M Johnson 
C Mager 

Jerome & Deb 
Paintner 

M Baker 

10/21 Peg 
Littlefield 

Loretta 
Grad 

Ray Durkin 
S DeLong 

Loren & 
Evelyn  Grad 

Grace 
Koshney 

Glenn  Grad 
J Morowski 

Jim & Renee 
Sobolik 

Angen Family 

10/20 Lisa Gapp Kate 
Peterson 

D VonRuden 
Jillian 

Gauderman 

Volunteers Volunteer Chris & Dee 
Engler 

 

Clarence & 
Doreen Mager 

LouAnne Burke 
Marge Spies 

10-21 Samantha 
DeLong 

Connie 
Mangan 

Mike & Peg 
Littlefield 

Jacob & 
Sadie Doll 

Grace 
Koshney 

Kevin Gapp 
Brad Angen 

Reynolds 
Family 

Jim & Renee 
Sobolik 

Next Coffee & Rolls will 
be Oct.28.  BIG THANK 

YOU to Isabelle Morowski, 
Teresa Palmer, and Teresa 
& Jerry Agnes for helping 
serve & clean up previous 
events!!  

Retrouvaille: Help for Hurting Marriages 

Retrouvaille is an international, peer-run 
program that has assisted hundreds of 
thousands of hurting married couples turn the 
tide, find new hope, and rediscover the love 
that initially brought them together.  Surveys 
have shown that 3 out of 4 couples who complete 
the entire program are still married five years later with 
stronger, healthier marriages. 

 will be held locally October 26-
28, 2018 in Fargo. Visit 
www.HelpOurMarriage.com or call (701) 356
-7962 to find out more. 

Thank you to Dee VonRuden for sewing 
new corporals and purificators, and  

Pat Frost for embroidering them!  You 
are extremely talented ladies! 

Be A Mission Voice! Be A Mission Voice! Today, with Catholics of the world, we are called to offer, at this Eucharistic celebration, 
our prayers and our generous financial support, through The Society for the Propagation of the Faith, to continue the mission of Jesus. 
Today we “speak up” through our prayers and personal sacrifices for our brothers and sisters in the Missions. As little as… $25 helps 
support a catechist for a month in Latin America, $75 provides for the work of religious Sisters in Africa,  $100 assists children in schools 
in Asia.  As always, your prayers are your most treasured gift to the Missions. Your prayers and financial help, offered today, WORLD 
MISSION SUNDAY, support mission priests, religious Sisters and Brothers, and lay catechists who are Christ’s witnesses to a world so in 
need of His healing love and peace. There is a World Mission Sunday envelope in your OLP church envelope box!  

The ND Tax Credit is still here!  ND has established a Tax Credit that allows individuals, businesses, trusts, and estates to take advantage 

of a 40% state tax credit for contributions of over $5,000 to qualified charitable endowment funds.  Our parish has an endowment fund!  

If you have any questions about our parish endowment call or email Steve Schons, 701-356-7926 or Steve.Schons@fargodiocese.org.  

There is also an  information sheet on the sign-in table in the gathering space! 

Turkey Bingo will be Nov. 18th,  2018 
 
Lunch will be served starting at 5:00 pm 
with Bingo beginning at 6:00 pm. 
Tickets are $20.00 for 4 Bingo Cards 
Prizes include 45 Turkeys and a $500.00 
Blackout Bingo! 

                                                      Warm Heads, Hands & Hearts Mission 
Would you be willing to donate a new winter hat, ear muffs, headbands, or new set of gloves for college students in need at Mayville 
State? 
The Comet Catholics – Mayville State Newman Club is having a gloves and hats drive from now until November 4th. We are asking for 
new gloves and headwear for college students who are in need of these items.  Many come from out of state on limited incomes and 
have a tough time finding these items when it gets cold. Having a set of gloves or a cap to keep warm would help out many as they 
transition to the colder weather here in North Dakota. 
You may donate as many items as you like, please find adult sizes for the items.  
Gloves and headwear can be dropped off at Our Lady Of Peace Catholic Church or at the Admissions Office inside Old Main at Mayville 
State in the totes provided.  Contact Rick Karboviak, campus advisor for Comet Catholics, if you have any questions. 701-361-3101.  
Gloves and headwear will be distributed on a first-come, first-serve basis starting November 5th on the campus of Mayville State for 
students in need. 

Ministries: If you are unable to fulfill  the ministry you are  scheduled for, please find your own sub!  Thank  you 

http://usccb.org/bible/readings/bible/job/19:21
http://usccb.org/bible/readings/bible/luke/10:13
http://usccb.org/bible/readings/bible/job/42:1
mailto:catholic@gra.midco.net
http://www.HelpOurMarriage.com

